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Greetings

Dear participants,

on behalf  of  the Organizing Committee we would like to welcome each and 
every one of  you very warmly to Innsbruck. We are delighted to have so many 
people from various parts of  the globe in our city to participate in the 5 th edi-
tion of  the Winter ELSA Law School on Sports Law. It is an honour that there 
were so many people interested in our Law School. Especially this year we had 
lots of  applications. At this point we would like to thank you for participating 
in this year´s Winter ELSA Law School. We are aware of  the fact that for many 
of  you it was a long distance to travel in order to be here today – so thank you 
for coming to Innsbruck.

As you might have imagined, we didn´t choose the topic of  “our” Law School 
by chance. In fact, it was chosen due to the fact that Innsbruck and its surroun-
dings are well-known places that enable you to do lots of  sports in winter as 
well as in summer. Located in the middle of  the Alps, Innsbruck is also referred 
to as the “Heart of  the Alps”. The Winter Olympic Games took place in this 
city twice: in 1964 and in 1976. All these aspects and others make Innsbruck 
the perfect venue for a Law School on Sports Law. 

Over the past few years ELSA Innsbruck has gained lots of  experience when it 
comes to planning this event. All these achievements cannot be reached alone. 
In fact, it is the hard work of  many people that made all this possible. That is 
why we would like to wholeheartedly thank our steady cooperation partner, the 
Faculty of  Law at the University of  Innsbruck for offering their facilities where 
the lectures are held. We would also like to express our gratitude to all the top-
class speakers from all over Austria who hold lectures on Sports Law this week. 
All of  them are esteemed experts in Sports Law and/or related areas and we 
highly appreciate their effort of  sharing their knowledge with us and giving us 
an insight view of  their expertise. 



Dear participants, we look forward to having a great and interesting week to-
gether with you. We are sure that it will be a truly memorable event for us and 
we hope that your visit to Innsbruck will equally be a memorable experience 
for you. Once again, we would like express our thanks and our best wishes for 
this week.

Evelyn and Bernhard
Heads of  OC



Dr. iur. Dominik Kocholl

Dr. Dominik Kocholl is an experienced attorney-at-law, arbitrator, author, 
researcher and lecturer with a broad history of representing and advising 
clients and working at universities. He is an expert on Sports Law with a special 
focus on football related matters and anti-doping issues. He got appointed 
for the editorial board of London based knowledge hub LawInSport in 2018.
As a strong professional and former athlete holding a Dr. iur. (Ph.D. equivalent), 
Dr. Kocholl has founded KOCHOLL LAW and is a Member of the Court of 
Arbitration for Sport (CAS/TAS – Lausanne). Up until December 2016 he 
held a position as assistant professor at the Institute for Private Law at the 
University of Innsbruck, where he founded the research
unit on Mountain Sports Law. Dr. Kocholl routinely speaks at conferences and 
seminars and publishes books and articles. He is a specialist and legal expert 
for sport accident cases with extensive and unique experience in the context 
of skiing, mountaineering, climbing, avalanches, expeditions and
water sports. Furthermore, he serves in the UIAA (Union Internationale 
des Associations d’Alpinisme) Legal Experts Working Group, in the Austrian 
Sailing Federation (National Appeal Committee, Judicial Commission, 
national judge and umpire), alpinist, climber, mountain guide and has lots of 
fun windsurfing.
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